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Interim arrangement
15th April 2020




Dear Surrey Care Provider, 

 
The NHS have recently soft-launched a system for testing Surrey staff and, as an interim arrangement, whilst a more formal process is agreed across the system, they are happy for social care staff to directly self-refer into it.
 
The details of how to access testing are in the attached document – although it talks about NHS workers, social care staff should also be able to self-register in the same way. Once registered, staff will be assessed for eligibility, and, if eligible, will be contacted to arrange testing.
 
Yours,
 
Steve
 
Steven Bow MPH
Duty Specialty Registrar
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